
$915,000 - (unit #3205) 1108 Auahi Street, Honolulu
MLS® #202518176 

$915,000
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 753 sqft
Residential on 0.00 Acres

KAKAAKO, Honolulu, HI

High-floor 1BR unit at Anaha, Honoluluâ€™s
premier luxury condo, with stunning views of
Kewalo Basin and city skyline. Features a
modern kitchen with Studio Becker cabinets
and Miele appliances, plus an upgraded bath
with deep soaking tub and Toto Neorest
washlet. Includes a storage locker and home
warranty valid through 7/29/2028. Located in
Ward Village, across from Whole Foods and
near Ala Moana Beach and Shopping Center.
Residents enjoy world-class amenities: iconic
cantilevered pool, ocean-view gym, sauna,
theater, party room, library, golf simulator,
BBQ cabanas, tennis/pickleball/volleyball
courts, dog park, playground, and 24/7
security with concierge. Anaha is
LEED-certified with energy-saving features.
Ideal for locals and international buyers
seeking luxury, convenience, and lifestyle in
the heart of Honolulu.

Built in 2017

Essential Information

MLS® # 202518176

Price $915,000

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Full Baths 1

Square Footage 753

Acres 0.00

Year Built 2017



Type Residential

Sub-Type Condominium

Style High Rise

Status Active

Community Information

Address (unit #3205) 1108 Auahi Street

Area Metro

Subdivision KAKAAKO

City Honolulu

County Oahu

State HI

Zip Code 96814

Condo Name Anaha - 1108 Auahi

Amenities

Parking Spaces 1

Parking Assigned, Covered, Garage, Guest, One Space, Secured

View Canal, City, Ocean

Has Pool Yes

Pool Heated

Interior

Interior Features BedroomOnMainLevel,FullBathOnMainLevel,Storage

Cooling Central Air

Stories One

Exterior

Exterior Concrete, Double Wall, Steel Frame

Additional Information

Days on Market 15

Lease Fee $0

Monthly Maintenance Fee $1,250

Listing Details

Listing Office Coldwell Banker Realty
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